Woodlawn School
Creating Opportunity, Sharing Success

//,

Wood lum n
School

Potential Industrial Action

20th April 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Thank you for your patience while we collect information about the industrial action.

I am now able to tell you that your child’s class will be open on Thursday 27th April and closed on
Tuesday 2nd May 2023.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, you will be able to collect your child’s packed lunch
between 11:30-1:30pm on Tuesday from the school office.

Your child’s class will be open as usual on Wednesday 3rd May 2023.

| am sorry for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

Gill Wilson
Headteacher

‘The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is outstanding’ — Ofsted October 2018
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